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24 September 2021

Revision 6 of the OPRED OPEP Guidance has been published on the OPRED website.

To accompany the publication of the updated guidance OPRED have issued a supporting document
which details all guidance changes and the requirements / timeframes for Responsible Persons to
take account of these changes in both new and existing approved OPEPs. This ‘change summary and

implementation” document has been published alongside the OPEP Guidance on the OPRED website.

The version of the OPEP Guidance as hosted on the HSE OMAR website will be updated to Revision 6
in due course.

Please direct any questions on the OPEP Guidance to bst@beis.gov.uk
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